July 11, 1979

0i1 Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention Mr. Jerry Sexton

Gentlemen:

I have checked the location of the 0. A. Woody Well No. 1
Tocated 2310 feet from the north Tine and 330 feet from the
west line of Section 35, T-16-S, R-38-E, Lea County, New
Mexico, and find that it does not interfere with my pivot
irrigation system.

Yours very truly,

il seere I A

Dwain Woody



